
Chief of Office of Asset Management 

City of Baltimore 

Department of Public Works 

Salary: $87,100 - $143,600 (Salary commensurate with experience) 

The Baltimore City Department of Public Works is seeking a highly qualified, results-oriented 

professional to serve as the Chief of the Office of Asset Management.   

Qualifications:  

The person selected for this position must demonstrate highly developed executive leadership 

abilities with expertise in managing, planning, directing and administering strategies associated 

with Asset Management in a complex solid waste, energy and utility environment.  The 

successful candidate must have a Bachelor’s Degree in Civil, Electrical or Mechanical 

Engineering:  A Professional Engineers License in the state of Maryland; and ten (10) or more 

years of relevant experience in management of large asset management projects.  For this 

position, a PMP Certification is preferred.  The candidate must have a valid Maryland Class C 

Non-Commercial driver’s license or an equivalent driver’s license and be eligible to obtain a 

Baltimore City driver’s permit.   

The position will supervise directly or indirectly, all personnel within the Office of Asset 

Management including managing subordinate professional program management staff engaged 

in the planning, analysis, development and management of major, complex linear and vertical 

infrastructure solid waste, energy and associated data management/IT projects.  Duties will also 

include developing annual program objectives and performance metrics, managing day-to-day 

priorities for timely and efficient execution of asset management projects, activities and tasks.   

The Department of Public Works has an annual operating budget of $532,200,000 and an annual 

capital budget of $673,000,000; with approximately 2,686 fulltime employees under multiple 

functional divisions and offices.  Other duties include but are not limited to communication with 

the Mayor, City Council, other Agency Heads, as well as elected officials at local, state, and 

federal levels and interaction with inter-jurisdictional representatives.  In addition the successful 

candidate will represent the Department at various municipal meetings, hearings and boards. 

Resumes will be accepted until the position is filled.   

Ms. Pamela Beckham 

Department of Public Works 

200 N. Holliday Street, Suite 200 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

Pamela.beckham@baltimorecity.gov  

An Equal Opportunity Employer 
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